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Mull, Donna, EMNRD

From: Wink, Gary, EMNRD

Sent:  Friday, September 21, 2007 11:34 AM
To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD

Cc: michellet@YPCNM.COM

Subject: RE: Willie State Unit #2 - Letter of Violation

Michelle,
Your 60 day extension is granted.
Gary W Wink

From: Mull, Donna, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2007 11:25 AM

To: Wink, Gary, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Willie State Unit #2 - Letter of Violation

Gary, for your information. Please respond to Michelle. Willie State Unit #2, API # 30-025-36526. Thanks

From: Michelle Taylor [mailto:michellet@YPCNM.COM]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 1:42 PM

To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD :

Subject: Willie State Unit #2 - Letter of Violation

Donna,

In response to the letter of violation dated September 7, 2007, we were waiting on further evaluation and
additional work before completing this well. We've recently sent in an intent to plug it; however, management
wants to test another zone before giving up on this well bore. You should be receiving those procedures within a
few days. Since we do not have a completion in the current zone can we get a 60 day extension on the due date?

Thank you,
Michelle Taylor
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